
 

 
 
31 January 2019 
 
 
 
Patrick Corish 
 
E-mail:  Patrick@taxpayers.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Patrick 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 17 January 2019 requesting if the Council had made or offered any 
grant to Toyota New Zealand. 
 
After a search of our financial and information system we can find no record of the Council 
offering or making any grants to Toyota New Zealand. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer 
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